
 

  

South Asian and Tamil Youth Conference 
Grades 7 to 12 

To honour South Asian Heritage Month, the York Region District School Board in partnership with 
The South Asian and Tamil Women’s Collective invites self-identifying South Asian and Tamil, 
female and gender non-binary, grades 7 to 12 students to attend our 2023 South Asian & Tamil 
Well-Being Conference.  

Students will participate in a day of culturally responsive, identity affirming mentorship and 
learning in support of their agency, health and well-being.  

When  
Saturday, May 6, 2023 from 8:30am – 2:30 pm  

Where  
Pierre Elliott Trudeau Secondary School 
90 Bur Oak Ave, Markham, ON L6C 2E6 

Registration  
Students are to register through this Conference Google Form.  

Students should also bring the completed consent for filming form to submit at the conference.  

Contact  
For more information, please contact:  

nusrat.sacranie@yrdsb.ca or hshah@ccsyr.org or  
sana.aliqureshi@gmail.com or ayesha.syed@yrdsb.ca  
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